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Friday, 13 October 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What a week of mixed weather!  We know that the children were disappointed that we had to cancel the 

Campfire, a new date will be sent out after half term. 
 

 Terrific Assembly Awards 

Well done this week to: 

Cherry Class:  Seren for great independent writing. 

 Alfie for excellent writing about the Great Fire of London. 

 Abigail for super observational skills in painting. 

Maple Class:  Paige for aspiring to be more optimistic. 

 Ben for demonstrating perseverance in maths. 

Oak Class:    Alice I for aspiring to be a wonderful artist. 

                           Cal for aspiring to be a good “all-round” person. 

Head Team Award:  Dylan for gaining confidence since coming to our school. 
 

Lunchtime “Good Manners” Awards:  Holly and Alice C 
 

Best attendance last week:  Cherry Class with 98.8% 
 

Housepoints:  

First – Emerald (88 points) 

Second – Sapphire (57 points) 

Third – Ruby (53 points) 
 

 Certificates from home: 

 Sidney – “Stanley 1” Swimming Certificate 

 Alice K – “Squirrels” badge 
 

 Birthdays: Happy birthday this week to Florence and Emily. 

  

 Dates for the diary: 
 

Monday, 16 October  Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday, 18 October         4pm Oak Class live timeslot with the Faulkes Telescope (more information  

                                                   to follow) 

Thursday, 19 October  Parents’ Evening 

Friday, 20 October  PTFA “Pumpkin Ball” 

                                                    Break up for half term  

Monday, 6 November  School re-opens for staff & pupils 

Tuesday, 21 November Bag2School Collection 
 

 Photographs 

School Photographs will be sent out on Monday, 9 October. 
 

 PTFA Christmas Cards 

The order forms for the PTFA Christmas Cards will be sent out on Monday, 9 October. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 

AE Speed 
Aly Speed 

Executive Headteacher  


